
Our Energy Resources: for export only, 
or also for development?

The Government of Newfoundland and Labrador’s Energy Plan focuses mostly on 
generating revenues through centrally controlled electricity and oil and gas projects.  There 
is little in it to address how our energy resources could be used to foster sustainable 
community development in an environmentally-sensitive manner.

What is the potential for an alternative strategy of locally-directed, small-scale generation 
facilities spread across the province and – how could it work alongside the current 
provincial plan?  

Exploring the links between energy supply and development will be:

 Andy Fisher, professor of Engineering at Memorial University
 Sarah-Patricia Breen, Masters Candidate in Geography at Memorial University
 Nick Burnaby, Sierra Club Canada, Energy Coordinator, Atlantic Chapter

Come listen to the presentations and contribute your thoughts during the 
discussion session.  If you can’t attend in person, the session will be webcast live at 7:30 

NDT (23:00 GMT), at www.mun.ca/harriscentre

Inco Innovation Centre, Memorial University
Monday, January 19, 2009
7:30 pm
Free admission and parking in Lot #18
(between the QE II Library and Prince Philip Parkway).
Reception to follow.

www.mun.ca/harriscentre/
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